
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear DCS Families: 
 
The 2016-2017 school year has been a great year for our students and our school. The first Discovery Christian 
School graduation will take place this May.   It is hard to believe that we are now preparing to enter our seventh 
school year.  God continues to bless and reveal His plans for DCS. 
 
Your voice has been heard!  The most recent parent/guardian survey revealed that academia, along with the 
moral character and safety of your children is of utmost importance.   Collectively, our faculty has an average of 
15 years of teaching experience.  We are blessed with caring, dedicated and a highly qualified group of 
educators. DCS is dedicated to providing an education that enables your student to discover and glorify God 
from the perspective of a Biblical worldview. In addition, we continue to provide a safe learning environment 
both physically and emotionally.   Once again we are continuing to make plans to add additional classroom 
space for our growing school.   
 
Each year we extend an invitation to students currently enrolled to register for the upcoming 2017-2018 school 
year.  To secure your child’s place for enrollment, please complete the attached student registration form and 
return along with the $50.00 fee per child by February 28, 2017. Open registration for new students begins 
March 1, 2017.  At that time the registration fee for returning students will be $100.00 each (see tuition table).  
 
The DCS Board of Directors continues to focus on operating a school that is fiscally sound.  The determination 
was made that a minimal tuition increase is inevitable.  This salary increase will permit us to offer competitive 
salaries that aid in teacher retention while providing a rigorous academia.  Capital improvements continue to be 
an ongoing need of our growing school.  The 2017-2018 tuition table on the back provides details.   
 
We are excited about finishing this school year strong and look forward to continuing to provide for your child’s 
Christian education. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michele Thames and Wendi Teten 
Co-Heads of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                RETURNING Student Registration ~ 2017-2018 
 

Grade Entering    

Student Information 
Name    /     / 

 First Middle Last Date of Birth 

Mailing Address  
                                                                         Street                                        City                               Zip Code                                      County 

Hispanic/ Latino Ethnicity: _____Yes              _____ No _____Male              _____Female 

Student Lives With:  Both parents  Mother  Father  Guardian 

Parent Information 

Mother   Home phone (     )          -  
Email  Cell phone (     )          - 

Place of Employment  Phone (     )          - 
Father  Home phone (     )          - 
Email  Cell phone (     )          - 

Place of Employment  Phone (     )          - 
Guardian 
(if applicable) 

 Home phone (     )          - 

Email  Cell phone (     )          - 
If a parent/guardian cannot be reached in the event of an EMERGENCY we may contact the following people: 

Name  Phone Alternate Phone Relationship to Student 
    
    

    

Student Medical Information 
Please indicate any allergies, medical conditions, and prescription medicine that your child has/takes. 
 
 

 

Restrictions 
The following person/people do not have permission to have any contact with this student during school hours 
per official court rulings:  

Name Relationship to Student Documentation Provided 

  ___ yes    ____ no 

  ___ yes    ____ no 

For Office Use Only 
Date Received 16-17 Fees Ck #/ Cash/ CC Amount Required Forms Received 

 Registration   Enrollment Contract  

 Curriculum     

 
DCS School Office 601.891.0608     Fax: 601.891.4041   Email:  discoverychristianschool@gmail.com 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2017-2018 Tuition 

Grade Annual  10 month plan 12 month plan 

K4 4,000.00 400.00 

August 9, 2017-May 1, 2018 

334.00 

June 1, 2017- May 1, 2018 

RETURNING STUDENTS 

(Enrolled in the 16-17 school year) 

Grade Annual  10 Month Plan 12 Month Plan Sibling Discount 

K5-7th 4245.00 425.00 

August 9, 2017-May1, 2018 

354.00 

August 9, 2017-July 1, 2018 

 

4,120.00 

Only for siblings in 

 K5-7th  
8th-12th 4330.00 433.00 

August 9, 2017-May1, 2018 

361.00 

August 9, 2017-July 1, 2018 

NEW STUDENTS  

(first time enrollment ~  2017-2018 school year) 

Grade Annual 10 Month Plan 12 Month Plan Sibling Discount 

K5-7th 4245.00 425.00 

August 9, 2017-May 1, 2018 

354.00 

June 1, 2017-May1, 2018 

 

4,120.00 
Only for siblings in 

 K5-7th  
8th-12th 4330.00 433.00 

August 9, 2017-May 1, 2018 

361.00 

June 1, 2017-May1, 2018 

Only students enrolled in K5-7th grade are eligible for a sibling discounts. 

Fee & Due Dates 

Returning Student 
Registration  

$50.00 -On or before February 28, 2017 $100.00- After February 28, 2017 

Returning Student 
Curriculum Fee 

$350.00-On or before May 1, 2017 $450.00-After May 1, 2017 

 

New Student Registration $100.00 Due with completed application 

New Student Curriculum $350.00 Due two weeks after date of 
acceptance 

$450.00 if not paid within two 
weeks of acceptance 

   

Technology Fee $15.00 (All students) Due by August 9, 2017 

Art Fee $25.00 6th-8th grade students and high 
school students enrolled in Art I or Art II 

Due by August 9, 2017 

Science Fee $50.00 6th-12th grade students Due by August 9, 2017 

See Parent/Student Handbook and the Enrollment Contract for more information.  Incomplete registration 

will result in student/s not being able to attend class. 


